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Dear Sirs

adam shire R
23 February 2017 11:25

Planning

Ref 2017/0772/T 48 Elsworthy Road

| object to the above application to remove a conifer.

The tree is clearly the property of number 46 Elsworthy Road and is in our garden on our side of
the boundary between the two properties.

The owner developers at number 48 have no right to remove or interfere with this tree.

Regards
Adam Shire



